
 

 

 

IFB Questions and Clarifications Memorandum 

To: Bidders Responding to IFB Number 4687 for the Mississippi Department of 
Transportation (MDOT) 

From: Craig P. Orgeron, CPM, Ph.D. 

Date: May 8, 2025  

Subject:  Responses to Questions Submitted and Clarifications to Specifications 

Contact Name:    Roshunda Mitchell 

Contact Phone Number: 601-432-8223 

Contact E-mail Address:  Roshunda.Mitchell@its.ms.gov 

IFB Number 4687 is hereby amended as follows:  

1. Attachment B: Cost Submission shall be and hereby is deleted and replaced with 
the attached Attachment B-1, Revised Cost Submission. All references in the IFB to 
“Attachment B” or “Attachment B: Cost Submission” shall now mean “Attachment 
B-1” and “Revised Cost Submission”. 

 
The following questions were submitted to ITS and are being presented as they were submitted, 
except to remove any reference to a specific vendor. This information should assist you in 
formulating your response.  
 
Question 1:  I want to clarify that the bid and attachments need to be hand delivered and not 

shipped to the address on the cover page. 
 
Response:  Bids and attachments may be hand delivered or mailed to the address listed 

on the cover page of the IFB.  
 
Question 2:  If we are discounting the manufacturers price on the line items, do we need to add 

an additional column, with the dollar amount of the discount or the discounted item 
price?  Do you have another attachment B that would show your preferred format 
for including discounts by line item? 

 
Response:  Yes.  Please see amendment 1 above.  
  
 
IFB responses are due Thursday, May 15, 2025, at 3:00 p.m. (Central Time). 
 
cc:  ITS Project File Number 48864 


